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The Children's Memorial Hospital License No. 12-02184-05
ATIN: Mr. Earl J. Frederick

President
2300 Children's Plaza
Chicago, IL 60614

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Dr. L. W. Shatterly
and Mr. D. R. Gibbons of this office on January 26, 27, and 31, 1983, of
activities authorized by NRC Byproduct Material License No. 12-02184-05 and
to tha discussion of our findings with Mr. Fred W. Grauman and selected
members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license
as they relate to radiation safety and to compliahce with the Commission's
rules and regulations and with the conditions of your license. The inspection
consisted of a selective examination of procedures and representative records,
observations, independent measurements, and interviews with personnel.

No items of noncompliance with NRC requirements were identified during the
course of this inspection.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sinc el C

A. W.

D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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cc: James J. Conway, M.D.
Chairman of Radiation Safety

Committee
Mr. Fred W. Grauman, Vice President
Personnel
Ms. Susan C. Weiss, (RS0)
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